
HANEY HAPPENINGS 
Tuesday, January 26, 2021 

January 25 
• Non Instructional Day (District Based) 

February 1 
• Last day of Quarter 2 

February 2 
• Flex Learning Day 

February 3 
• Health & Safety Orientation Day – Q3 

February 4 
• First Day of Quarter 3 

 

You're Invited to a Fishing Open House! Friday January 29th Block 4 (2pm -
3pm) in the Science Great Hall. Come by to check out all our cool gear, ask 
questions and try tying some flies. Our 30 eyed eggs have now arrived and 

we will be releasing them into Kanaka Creek in April.  All are welcome! For more 
information, message Danielle Gray on Teams or via email 
Danielle_Gray@sd42.ca  Fun Fact: Fish are so smart, they swim in schools.  
 
The THSS Stock Market Club meets this Wednesday at lunch in Room 2130 
 
BYOP Please bring your own pen to sign in on the Daily 
Health Assessment. Thank you!  
 

 

Our student book club will be meeting online next week.  Please check in with our Teams 
page to choose a date!  If you missed this one, but would like to join future book clubs, 
please message Mrs. Fulgueras on Teams. 
 
If you requested Ready Player Two, please pop down and ask a teacher-librarian for it.  It 
has arrived but the piece of paper with your name on it mysteriously disappeared. 
 
The prequel to The Hate U Give has arrived!  This is the story of Maverick as a teenager in 
the 1990s.  As well, if you liked One of Us is Lying, the author's newest mystery, The 
Cousins, is here!  Come down to the library, message Mrs. Fulgueras on Teams, or visit to 
thsslibrary.com to place a hold on these and many other books. 
 

 

Grads, we need your height so that we can order you a custom grad gown. Make sure you 
take 2 minutes to see Mr. Clutchey in room 1121 (at the back of Math Great Hall) to be 
measured. He is only available to do this on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 
from 12:30 – 2:30 pm. Masks and social distancing required. The final deadline for this is 
Thursday, February 11. If you have any questions, email Drew_Clutchey@sd42.ca 
 

mailto:Drew_Clutchey@sd42.ca


Athletics 

 
Volleyball and Basketball News 
***Volleyball and Basketball practice has been postponed for now*** 

 

For any Grade 12 students who have applied or are applying to UFV, the 
application deadline is Jan 31st. For their entrance scholarships, you must apply 
separately by Mar 1. Please go to www.ufv.ca/entrance-scholarships. Please see 
the Career Center if you need further info.  

The Alouette River Management Society is looking for volunteers to assist with 
the spring break eco-camps, from 9am -2:30pm, for kids who love being outdoors in 
nature. Interested in volunteering for 1 week? More? Contact Sophie by email 
sophie@alouetteriver.org or see Mrs. Sekhon in the career centre.  

 
Attention Grade 12 students: we are having 2 scholarship sessions on Jan 20 and 
Jan 27 during lunch time in the suddaby room. Due to the Covid protocols we have 
a limited seating in the room. Please sign in on the career centre window. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Aboriginal 
Education 

Metis Beading Legacy Project, you can join anytime!   
12:45-2:45 in the Textiles room on the following dates:  
Tuesday January 26 
Monday February 8 
Monday March 1, 8, 29 
Monday April 12, 19 
 
Aboriginal Ed Leadership Lunch: Friday February 5th 1:00pm in the Rotunda (we will 
be following covid rules with sign-up sheet and sitting 6 feet apart).  We will be meeting for 
lunch and to brainstorm for upcoming activities.  New students welcome! Registration 
mandatory- please rsvp to: natalie_robertson@sd42.ca  
 
Post-secondary Virtual Tour Opportunities:  Grade 10-12 students, check your emails as 
you were sent a list of post-secondary virtual tours, dates and registration information for: 
Vancouver Film School, Comosun College, Vancouver Community College, Douglas 
College, SFU - See the Ab Ed room if you did not receive this information. 
 
Ab Ed Post-Secondary & Careers Information Night: January 21, 2021 5-7pm Grade 
10-12 students and guardians are invited to a zoom to explore information about 
volunteering, scholarships, bursaries, post-secondary applications, and upcoming virtual 
tours.  Information was sent via email, if you did not receive it please let us know in 1109. 

 
 

Lunch Menu 
Monday: Teaching Kitchen Closed 
Tuesday: 
Wednesday: 
Thursday: 
Friday: 
 
Dinner To Go! 
 

 
 


